
328th Infantry Combat Team 
26th Infantry "Yankee" Division

Mr. George Fisher 

July 29, 1999
Lt Col Randy Golonka 
US Army Cadet Command 
Providence College 
Providence, RI 02918
Dear Col Golonka:

It is difficult to believe almost one year 
has passed since that memorable dedication last 
October! It was an afternoon that will live in our 
hearts forever.

Many people have inquired about your progress 
in establishing a permanent reminder of the ASTP 
program from 1943-44. Perhaps you are in need of some 
additional material or photos...please let me know if we can help.

Accordingly, I will be in the Boston area the 
last week of September and would like to visit with 
you on Wednesday Sept 29th. In addition, I would 
welcome the opportunity to meet with your cadets and 
dialogue about the ASTP program and World War II.

If that date is not convenient, we can arrange 
an alternate date.
With kindest regards, I remain

Cordially,

GEORGE FISHER




